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(Wyo.)-Thirteen West Nile Cases In Wyoming, Including One Death

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 09/05/2013 11:18 AM
     GILLETTE, Wyo. (ASSOCIATED PRESS) - At least 13 people have
contracted West Nile virus in Wyoming so far this year, including a Park
County man who died.
 
     Fremont County has the highest number of confirmed cases at 10. Platte
and Natrona counties each have had one as of Tuesday.
 
     Surveillance epidemiologist Emily Thorp of the Wyoming Department of
Health says the department is following up on other potential cases in the
state.

 
     Cases of the virus have increased in the last few weeks in Wyoming. Cases have also been reported in
Nebraska, South Dakota, Colorado, Montana and Utah.
 
     Last year, Wyoming had seven West Nile cases but no one died. Since the virus first appeared in Wyoming in
2002, the number of cases has ranged from two to 393.
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